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OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

NOTICE OF RELOCATION 

The Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) hereby gives notice that all OAH offices will be 
relocating to the following address, effective August 1,2011: 

Office of Administrative Hearings 
One Judiciary Square 

441 Fourth Street, NW, Suite 450N 
Washington, DC 20001-2714 

TEL: (202) 442-9094 . FAX: (202) 442-4789 

Persons dropping off material s and appearing for hearings in all OAHjurisdictions should report 
to this address starting on August 1,2011. 

Contact: Anita Dawson, Office of Administrative Hearings, (202) 442-9094 
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